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Adam Hersko-RonaTas
03/25/2025 10:15 AM
21-1395-S1

We’re at a critical moment in our city’s history: Council has the
opportunity to right a messy industrial legacy of extraction, and
ensure health and safety for its constituents. As a resident of
District 13, I’'m writing in support of CF # 21-1395-S1 and CF
#24-1521 because I’'m concerned about the impact oil fields and
brownfield sites are having on our health across the city. Living
near or on these toxic sites has been directly linked to respiratory
illnesses, cancers, and other chronic illnesses. The hazardous
chemicals they release into our ecosystems aren’t worth it.
Unregulated development on or near these sites will only worsen a
pre-existing public health crisis. The City has the power and
responsibility to act to protect our communities. Moreover, we can
strategically grow native plants and mycelium networks to
remediate soil further, helping transmute some of the heavy
metals and heal the ground while we work on longer-term
solutions. I urge you to support CF# 21-1395-S1 and

CF#24-1521. Thank you for all you do!
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Ruth Rocha
03/22/2025 12:08 PM
21-1395-S1

Dear Chair and Members of the Planning and Land Use
Committee, My name is Ruth Rocha . I am writing in support of
CF # 21-1395-S1 and CF #24-1521 because | am deeply
concerned about the impact that living near oil fields and
brownfield sites are having on my health and the health of
communities across Los Angeles. Living near or on these toxic
sites has been directly linked to dangerous chemicals responsible
for respiratory illnesses, cancers, and other chronic illnesses.
Unregulated development on or near these sites will only worsen a
pre-existing public health crisis. The City has the power and the
responsibility to act to protect our communities. I urge you to
support CF# 21-1395-S1 and CF#24-1521. Thank you, Ruth
Rocha



